
 

 

  

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

School Calendar – WV1 Campus                           February 15, 2019  
Check the website calendar for all practices, rehearsals and clubs @ http://westvalley1.americanprep.org/ 

West Valley One Facebook link: https://www.facebook.com/americanprepWV1  
 
 
 
 
 

M-F, Feb 11-15  HOPE WEEK 
Friday, Feb 15   End of Term 3 - Elementary Only- Report Cards goes home 
Feb 18th-22nd    Mid-Winter Break- No School 
Tuesday, Feb 26  4th-8th District Spelling Bee 1:00-2:30 pm 
Wednesday, Feb 27  7th & 9th grade Capitol Trip- All Day 
Thursday, Feb 28  New Families Meeting 8:15-10:30 am 
Thursday, Feb 28  5th & 6th grade Ambassador Activity Celebrate Good Times 1-3:45 pm 
Thursday, Feb 28  Board Meeting- 7:00  
Thursday, February 28, WV1 Mandatory Enrollment “Celebration of Excellence” Meeting 5:30 pm 
Friday, March 1st   WV1 Mandatory Enrollment “Celebration of Excellence” Meeting 8:15 am 
Friday, March 1st  WV1 Mandatory Enrollment “Celebration of Excellence” Meeting 2:30 pm 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
March 4   Jr. High late work deadline 
March 7   12:15 Dismissal- ALL STUDENTS  
March 7   Elementary and Jr. High Parent/Teacher Conferences 
March 8   12:15 Dismissal – ALL STUDENTS 
March 8   Elementary and Jr. High Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Mar 10    Daylight Saving time start 
Mar 12    Parent University @ WV1 campus 
03/11-03/15   Teacher Appreciation Week 
Mar 15    Builder of the Year Assembly at 1:30 pm  
April 1st   Jr. High End of Term Late work deadline 
Jan 3-April 5   Secondary 3rd TERM 
Feb 25-April 5   Elementary 4th TERM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Feb 25- March 1, Monday, Tues & Fri - 8:15 am-3:25/3:50 pm 
Wed & Thurs - 8:15am-2:25/2:50 pm 

 

WV1 Re-Enrollment Mandatory Meeting 

“Celebrating Excellence”  
 

Thursday, February 28, 5:30 pm 
Friday, March 1st   8:15 am 
Friday, March 1st   2:30 pm 

 
Meetings will start promptly at the time listed and will last for one hour. 

Families that do not attend an enrollment meeting will be dropped from enrollment at  
American Prep. 

 
 

http://westvalley1.americanprep.org/
https://www.facebook.com/americanprepWV1


 

 

  

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

February’s Builder’s Theme: “I am a Builder when I am using  
my words to encourage others”-   

What do you say to a friend to lift their spirits or let them know that you value their friendship? Compliments 
can go a long way to letting someone know that you care, but there are even more powerful benefits to saying 
nice things to someone. 

The Power of Saying Nice Things: According to research, the social reward of having something nice said 

to you, or about you, could enhance your motor skills and improve performance. So, your compliments can 
help someone learn a new skill or improve an old one. In fact, the scientists found that the same area of the 
brain is activated whether a person is rewarded with cash or a compliment. Talk really is cheap, and the nicest 
gift you may be able to give to someone is a few positive words. Mark Twain once said, “I can live for two 
months on a good compliment.” These little gems really can sustain a person. 

 What to Say to Someone 
Here are a few ready-made compliments you can use to say something nice to someone, no matter what the 
occasion. Chances are there are a few you can say to yourself, too. 

o   You are the most perfect you there is.   You are enough. 
o   You look great today.      You have the best smile. 
o   You just light up the room.     You are always so helpful. 
o   I love the way you bring out the best in people.  You inspire me. 
     You just made my day. 

 

Snow Day Make-Up Day & Calendar Revision: Heavy snow and dangerous road conditions 

forced the cancellation of school for American Prep on Wednesday, February 6th. We hope your students 
enjoyed the day off and that everyone was safe. As a result of the snow day closure, we have revised our 
yearly calendar to include the following make-up days.  

Thursday, March 7th 12:15 dismissal for PTC & Friday, March 8th 12:15 dismissal for PTC 
 

Elementary Parent/Teacher Conferences March 7th & March 8th 

Please schedule a meeting time with Elementary teachers. 
Novak - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080848afa82ba5fa7-elementary4 
Trejo - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4eacaa2ea1f58-elementary1 
Judd - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d49a9aa2aaafb6-elementary6 
Nath - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0848abab29abfd0-elementary4 
Peterson - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adab23aafb6-elementary4 
Spencer - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084badaf28a1fb6-elementary5 
Deplace -https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0b4aa5aa2aa5f85-elementary5 
Twitchell -https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adad29a1fc1-elementary5 
Denison - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4eada72ba4fb6-elementary4 
Stolworthy - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4eacaa2ea6fc1-elementary1 
Boynton - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adac2ea0fa7-elementary3 
Furniss - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0e45acab2fa7fc1-elementary1 
Lloyd - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f094fada729a5fd0-elementary1 
Young - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080848afa82baafd0-elementary3 

https://www.operationwarm.org/blog/in-the-midst-of-tragedy-hope-is-more-than-a-coat/
https://www.operationwarm.org/blog/in-the-midst-of-tragedy-hope-is-more-than-a-coat/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080848afa82ba5fa7-elementary4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4eacaa2ea1f58-elementary1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d49a9aa2aaafb6-elementary6
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0848abab29abfd0-elementary4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adab23aafb6-elementary4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084badaf28a1fb6-elementary5
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0b4aa5aa2aa5f85-elementary5
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adad29a1fc1-elementary5
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4eada72ba4fb6-elementary4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4eacaa2ea6fc1-elementary1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adac2ea0fa7-elementary3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0e45acab2fa7fc1-elementary1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f094fada729a5fd0-elementary1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080848afa82baafd0-elementary3


 

 

  

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

 

January Builder Winners- Congratulations!!! 
 

K - Ali Qies,  Polinia Tuitupou 
1st - Aylin Campos, Oliver Montiel Garcia 

2nd - Baylee Faragher, Allison Rubio Valdez 
3rd - Avalonne Alexander, Unique Gonzalez 

4th - Lavinia Kupu, Pataleone Tuitupou 
5th - Brian Ambroncio-Lopez, Damaris Avendano 

6th - Melanie Ramon Vicente, Sherilyn Rojas 
 

January's Reading University. 
 

K- Kendra Mellor, Hyrum Ricks 
1st - Bethany Godinez Garcia, Keenya Sarmin 

2nd - Milana Nahas, Beauty Tuitupou 
3rd - Amy Garcia, Derek Kendall 

4th - Natasha Molina Romero, Mayrin Pizana 
5th - Francel Lang, Victor Romero Juarez 

6th - Ciera Morey, T'Aaliyah Siguenza 
 
 

District Science Fair:  
A job well done to our participants who presented at the Charter School District Science Fair on Friday, 
February 8th. Congratulations to Hefisipa Tauteoli of the 8th grade who will go on to the University of Utah 
Science and Engineering Fair (USEF) which is held March 12th-14th at the Rice-Eccles Stadium on the U of U 
campus. And congratulations to Josue Ayaviri, 6th Grade, who received special recognition for his 

science fair project.  Well done students! 
 

“Celebrating Excellence” 
 

WV1 Annual Mandatory Enrollment Meeting 
Pull out your calendar, phone, planner, sticky notes--whatever your preferred method is for organizing 
your life--and please write down the date and times for our “Celebration of Excellence” mandatory annual 
enrollment Parent Meeting.  

Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 5:30 pm 
Friday, March1, 2019 at 8:15 am or  
Friday, March 1, 2019 at 2:30 pm 

 

We look forward to meeting with all of you at this annual event!  This is an opportunity to give our 
stakeholders--you, our amazing APA parents--a report on the academic year, discuss pertinent school  
topics and to distribute the registration packets necessary to complete the re-enrollment process for next 
year.   
 
Our veteran parents already know this—but may we stress for the benefit of our newer parents--that this 
is one of our mandatory meetings during the year.  To most easily accommodate your schedules, we will 



 

 

  

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

be holding the meeting at 3 different times.   You only need to attend one.  Please plan to have at least one 
parent in attendance for the full meeting.  Please be on time.  Meetings will start promptly at the time 
listed and will last for one hour.   
 

Families that do not attend an enrollment meeting will be dropped from enrollment at  
American Prep. 

 We look forward to seeing you and having this re-enrollment step complete.  We are excited for this 
opportunity to celebrate the excellence of American Prep and our West Valley 1 campus! 

 

Lost & Found Treasures 
Missing a nice warm coat or jacket? Hats or gloves or boots or shoes? Or maybe, your child is missing a pair of glasses or 
jewelry and other interesting items. These are just a few of the things in our Lost and Found. For smaller treasures, come 
to the front office and describe it. At the end of the term, we’ll donate everything to a worthy cause. 

 
REMINDER TO ORDER LUNCH  
Order online - the link for online ordering can be found here: 

https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/ 

 
FSO - FAMILY SCHOOL ORGANIZATION 

APA Parent Club  
“Parent Empowerment Meeting” Class, March 18, at 6:00 pm 
“Meditation & Yoga”, April 5 @ 5:30 pm 

 

Boxtops – Our next term Box tops contest is underway and will go until February 15. The winning class will receive 

a balloon party. 

AMBASSADORS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
JUNIOR HIGH NEWS 

 

5th/6th Grade Celebrate Good Times 
 
On Thursday, February 28th we invite all 5th/6th Grade students to join us for a celebration! 
At this event we will teach students how to be a respectful guest, how to use their voice, 
how to set a table, and polite ways to serve and dine with others. 

 
Parents!  Volunteers are needed and welcome! We need volunteers to help team leaders to 
help students rotate between stations, and assist with setup and cleanup. You are going to 
love to be a part of the activities we have planned. If you are available to help for any amount 
of time, please contact Hailey Stevens at hstevens@apamail.org or call the Jr. High Office.  
 
7th and 9th Grade Capitol Trip 
 
The week back the break, 7th and 9th grade students will have the opportunity to visit the 
state capitol on Wednesday, February 27th! We will be observing committees as well as 
seeing floor time in the Senate and the House. It is a wonderful opportunity for students to 
see first-hand how our legislature operates.  
 

 

https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/
mailto:hstevens@apamail.org
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Our Wonderful HOPE week in APA- students were able to talk about Increasing and expressing 

gratitude, thinking positive about themselves and others, spreading hope by using encouraging words, 
acknowledging mistakes, making amends, and trying to do a little better and be a little kinder each day, and 
how we can spread hope by facing obstacles with determination and positivity.  The challenge was to do three 
acts of kindness! 
 

Secondary Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Secondary conferences are open house style. Parents may come at any time. Teachers will be available in the 
MP Room. 

 
Girls Basketball - 6th - 9th Grades -   
Practices Mon, Tue, Fri - 4:00-5:30 pm - Wed & Thurs - 3:00-4:30 pm 
  
 Thurs-Feb 14 HOME vs. Ogden Prep   4:30 pm 
 Feb 25-28 Girls Basketball State Tournament  

 

AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAMS 
(Sistema & Collegium Hall) 

Mon, Tues, & Fri - 3:25 - 6:30pm 
Wed & Thurs - 2:25 - 5:30pm 

 

Collegium Hall-  
Junior High students have some amazing homework totals so far for Term 3: 

7th---151   8th---253   9th---299 
Let's keep up the momentum once we return from Mid-winter Break. Join all your favorite mentors--Mr. 
Unsworth, Mr. C, Ms. Bennett, Ms. Davis, Ms. Moreno, Ms. Haslam, and Mr. Taylor--for all your homework 
needs and more!  

 
CLUBS  
If you have any interest in creating a club for this term, please get an application from Ms. Collier.   
Board Games & Magic the Gathering - Tuesday, 3:50-5:30pm - 6th-9th Grades - Room 138 - Mr. Christiansen 
PE - Last Wed of each month - 2:30-3:30pm - 6th-9th - Gym - Mrs. Western - Nov 28, Dec 19, January 30, February 27, March 27, 
April 24, May 22.  
Robotics - (Club full) - Thursday, 2:50-4:00pm - 4th-8th - Room 101 - Mrs. Deplace 
Stage Productions - Tues/Fri - 4:00-5:00pm - 4th-9th - Room 102 - Ms. Denison 
Yearbook (Photographers needed) - Every other Tuesday (Starting 11/27) - 4:00-5:00 pm - Rm 144 
Mrs. Eddards (Average grade of C or above) 

 
 

Sistema ♫♬♩♫ MAKE A NOTE!  
 

Afterschool Phone: (801)839-3613 Ex 0044 
 

 

 

 


